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Residents of the beautiful state of Oregon deserve to hold fossil fuel polluters 

accountable for the damage they have done and continue to do. It is clear that they 

are unwilling to hold themselves accountable, which makes their actions even more 

grievous. We need to make our industries focus on how to do better, not just 

business as usual. Our lives and the lives of future generations depend on it,. 


